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Best wishes on your new adventure!
Carole & Barry Moore
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Commodore’s 
Comments

Hello to all fellow isolated members of the club. We 
certainly live in interesting times. I hope you are all 
well.


The BOS met today (March 31st) and decided to 
continue with no Friday dinners through the month of 
April. We will reevaluate again at the end of the month.


With Norm Shotz' help we had our meeting using 
Zoom. This is a straight forward platform and can 
accommodate many people. Norm thinks he can run a 
meeting with as many club members as are interested. 
Could also break into smaller groups. Might try this on 
a Friday night so that we can stay in touch visually. 
More to come.


Barry and Carole Moore are just about ready to move 
to Florida and we did not have an opportunity to say 
goodbye at a Friday dinner. Because of their many 
contributions over many years the BOS conferred 
lifetime membership. We wish them the best.
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Kathe Golden

Sunshine


President’s Report
Due to COVID-19 the NautiLadies have 
canceled all of their events until such time 
as we can get together as a group. Marilyn 
had planned some splendid outings, but 
for right now, we will just be enjoying the 
Spring weather from our homes.


Prayers & best wishes for good health for 
all!



Leslie Gilroy

Chair


Carol Lang


Lynne Harlan


🍴

Food & 

Beverage

Committee


No dinners in April.

Please make your reservation 
online by 12:00 noon Wednesday

—reservations help to save 
money.

Prime Rib is $27.00, all other 
meals are $22.00.

To-go meals available! 

Menus



Power 

Boats


Mike Gilroy


Power Boating

POWER BOATING ACTIVITIES 
SUSPENDED 

              In a turn of events that will come as no 
surprise to any of us, virtually all of the restaurants 
that I had hoped we could boat to for lunch or 
dinner during the months of April through July, are 
either closed, not answering their phones or are 
only offering minimal take-out options with no 
place to consume them.  Even Freedom Boat Club 
is shut down for the foreseeable future.
              
A day or so ago I reached out to everyone 
wondering if there were some form of boating that 
we could enjoy despite the lack of destinations 
and the overall pandemic concerns.  Not 
surprisingly virtually all responses, while 
expressing disappointment, held firm to the 
conviction that we’ll just have to accept that our 
boating programs, like our social lives in general, 
will have to be put on hold for the time being.
              
Let’s pray that we all come through this with our 
health intact and manage to get some form of 
boating in before the end of the season.



The

 Fun[d] 

Committee
Committee Members  

Mary Ryan

Babs Erny

Jean Hillenbrand

Candi Hough

John Lang
Speakers

Marilyn Owen
Consultant

Trish Bouley
Volunteer

Linda Sheets
Volunteer

 
 



Wine Club 
🥂🍾🍇🍷 

Hello Wine Club Members and all you yachting wine lovers. Your 
Board of Stewards has wisely chosen to keep the Club closed 
for the month of April. So our meeting of April 3rd will be 
postponed until the Club is able to welcome us back. Until then, 
keep tasting, take notes and be ready to share tales of the tasty 
ones you have discovered while “sheltering in place”. 

The internet has numerous sites covering any and everything to 
do with wine. Check a few out, you’ll be amazed. To start, here 
are two I like: vinepair.com and nataliemaclean.com.

And to give you something to mull over, here are the suggested 
names I’ve gotten so far for our group, in the order they were 
received: Grape Nuts, Cork Dorks, Grape Apes, Wine Knot, On 
Cloud Wine, Grape Waves, Gang of Pour, Wine Aweigh, Grape 
Crew, Wine Deck, Wine, Wind and Waves, Wine Port, Following 
Wine, Wine Dock, Grapefull, The Cru Crew and S.W.A.T. Team 
(Special Wines and Tastings Team). 

Keep safe, stay well and hope we will be tasting together soon. 

If you take photos of YCHHI events and would like to see them in 
the Main Sheet, please email to julie.traylor17@gmail.com
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 New member profiles
Introducing...

Mike & Ruthie Tyson retired to 
Hilton Head 2008. Prior to that, 
they both owned an 
independent insurance agency 
in Sharon, PA. Mike is an avid 
fisherman and enjoys boating 
both here on the island and 
also on Lake Erie. They spend 
their summers in Conneaut, 
Ohio. Ruthie spends a lot of 
time playing golf at the Country 
Club of Hilton Head.

Amy moved to the island almost 11 
years ago from Ohio where she was 
an elementary teacher. She now 
works in vacation rentals at The 
Vacation Company. 


Andy is from the Savannah area 
where he grew up. He works in 
construction with Savannah 
Hardscapes. The couple 
just purchased a boat and are very 
excited about spending as much 
time as possible on the water with 
their pups Tucker and Tipper. 

Mike & Ruthie Tyson

Amy Dodds and Andy Mew


	No dinners in April.

